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I-25 Southbound at Gibson Exit 222-A will be closed for Bridge Maintenance  

 
 
Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to remind motorists that the I-25 
southbound off ramp to Gibson eastbound will be closed starting on Thursday, May 9, 2019 at 9 AM through Tuesday, 
May 14, 2019 at 7:00 PM for bridge maintenance.   Work will now be shifted to the eastbound lanes and will have right 
lane restriction. Please seek an alternate route if at all possible to avoid delays through this area. Message boards will be 
activated and updates will be made to www.NMROADS.com. All work is weather permitted.  
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